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Our Learning Journey     
 

We have all enjoyed thinking about 
football matches and we loved 
pretending to be the crowd so we can 
get a feel of how matches are reported. It 
also helped us with our understanding of 
time connectives. 

We have worked hard to use partitioning 
for addition and understand that it is 
needed for vertical addition. We are 
becoming very familiar with expanded 
addition and have explained the process 
in words. 

                   

We can retell the story of Moses and 
know that he took the Israelites out of 
Egypt. We know that he was given the 
Ten Commandments from God and that 
these are very important in the Jewish 
Religion. We have thought about rules 
that would help our lives be better and 
were surprised at how they matched the 
commandments.  

       

 

 

Focus on Learning 

Next week: 

 
We will read and create headlines and 
begin to learn how to write a 
newspaper article.  

We will be using counting on to answer 
subtraction calculations. 

We will be reinforcing our Magnet 
learning by having a short quiz. 

We will demonstrate our knowledge of 

seasonal change through art. 

Reminders to Families 

All children need to bring in their 

reading books and records everyday. 

They are checked every morning. When 

you read with your child, please sign 

their book. 

 

 

Thank you to all the children who 

submitted a drawing to the School 

Council competition. Jess B and Reece 

would like to say thank you too. 

 

Star Learner 
 

Well Done to Theo who has worked hard in 

all his lessons. He is writing well and is able 

to include detail. His understanding of 

expanded addition in adding 3 digit numbers 

is consistently accurate. 

Charlie investigating the strength of a 

magnet using paper clips. 


